
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 1/25/2017 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Greg Fath, Marc Rossi, Frank Gerace, Jim Usilton,  Stephanie Chambers, Steve Nicolella, Mike Rossi,  

Approval of Minutes 

The December minutes were made available to the attendees through email and paper copies.  Motion to accept 

minutes, Seconded (Greg/Steve N.) and Passed. 

Program Update 

Uniform shirts – when both teams are wearing dark colors (black, blue, hunter green, etc.) it is difficult to 

distinguish.  Steve N. made the recommendation to go back to tank top jersey with reversible colors. 

Intramural League Update 

Reviewed the technical fouls and suspension list. Discussion of the Puglia/Dorazio incident.  

Recommended that when the bylaws are reviewed in the spring we add a Mercy Rule that will help prevent 

lopsided games. 

Trophies and All Star shirts need to be ordered. 

Start sending out rating sheets 

Finances 

Booster Club account numbers were submitted by Greg Fath.  We gave $100 to Changing Our World. 

Travel Boys and Girls 

Boys Travel - Issue with Mr. Allen and his daughter was discussed  

Referees 

Board was made aware that there has been incidences of referees not showing up as scheduled.   

Schools/Gyms 

Marc will email Gianna that we need a key to Bells school.  

Steve N. has reached out to Giana that we need a Controller at Bells school 

OVMS continues to have lights out in the gym.  An email went out in the beginning of year.  Another email will be 

sent in regards to the lights and a small leak on the gym floor. 
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There is a lock missing at Whitman. Frank will follow up with an email to Gianna. 

The Vice Principal at BHMS was notified that there are lights out in the gym. 

11-12 old gym has received a new controller and there is an extra cord in the 9-10 gym. 

Pictures 

99 out of 150 teams participated. 

Issues 

Picture staff could not get into Wedgewood.   

Understaffed on Sunday and next year we would like to have a schedule 

Invite the Picture staff to our October meeting 

 

New Business 

Need to pick a Code of Conduct Rep to attend SAB – Marc will ask Maria 

Playing Time Rules – Frank will keep sending out the laws through email  

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, February 22, 2017 at Senior Center 

 

 


